
Labelling Clothes 

Can you please ensure all uniform and P.E. kit is labelled.   

The children will be participating in a number of PE activities  

during the next half term.  As these will not always be on their  

usual PE day may we request that PE kits are sent into school on 

a Monday and returned home on Friday. 

Class 2 &3 Tuesday and Thursday 

Class 4 Wednesday—Yr 3—Swimming Kit/Yr 4 PE kit 

  Monday— Yr 3 & Yr 4 P.E.Kit 

Class 5 Monday and Wednesday 

After School Clubs 

Clubs will run from WB: 19th September 2016— WB: 17th         

October 2016  (5 Weeks) 

Clubs finish at 4:30 (except homework finishes at 4:15) 

  
Day 

  
KS1 

  
KS2 

  

Monday NO CLUB NO CLUB 

Tuesday FOOTBALL  
DANCE - year 3/4 

 

Wednesday   

FOOTBALL 
NETBALL -year 

5/6 
HOMEWORK 

Thursday FOREST CLUB  
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Welcome Back 
It is lovely to have all of the children back in school after 

the holidays.  We hope you all managed to have some 

quality family time together. 

We would like to welcome our new children and families 

to Kirk Merrington Primary School. We hope your      

children will be very happy here. 

I would also like to welcome our new members of staff. 

Miss Goldsborough, Miss Peat, Miss Pattinson and Miss 

Pole and also our PE Apprentice Mr Crowe. 

Reading 
All of the children (apart from Reception) should have 

come home tonight with their new reading book and 

home reading booklet.  We are  encouraging all of our 

children to read at home at least three times per week, 

to an adult.  If the oldest children want to read by     

themselves, that’s fine but we would appreciate an adult   

signature to say they have read.  Children who read 

three times per week 

will be rewarded with 

Dojos. 

Please can you look 

through the booklets as 

it includes some useful 

information for both you 

and your child. 



Dates for the Diary 

Reception Class 
The children have had a fantastic first few days 
at school. They have all been really settled and 
enjoyed making new friends. 

 
 
   

Date Event 
Additional 
Info 

 DATES TO FOLLOW SOON  

   

   

 

Year 1  
The children discovered a spaceship has crashed on 
our school field.  Aliens have been sighted!! 

Thank you for all the pebbles that have been sent in, 

we will be painting them over the next few weeks! 

 

On Friday 30th September we will be holding a cof-

fee morning in aid of Macmillan.  Further information 

will be sent nearer the time. 

The children in Year 3 and 

4 have been painting and 

making silhouettes of  

Stonehenge.  


